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Hello St. Margaret Mary School families, 
  
     As we approach the second week of December I wanted to inform you of 
a few important dates. However let me first re-cap a few happenings from 
last week.  
1. The Penguin Patch was open all week and the children received a 
wonderful opportunity to browse through many tables full of goodies.  Thank 
you Katie Lopez and Dawn Taylor for all your efforts!! 
2. On Saturday, December 6th SMMS parents picked up their Christmas 
tree/wreath/centerpiece orders. Thank you Mrs. Korakis for organizing this 
great 6th grade fundraiser. 
3. The faculty lounge has now a much needed refrigerator!  Thank you Mr. 
Kemper for plumbing services to hook up the unit.  We really appreciate it! 
4. Fr. Paul began conducting 'confessions' for all SMMS students in grades 3-
8. 
5. Music practice for our Annual Christmas Program has begun!  Kent and 
Twilla are helping our classroom teachers prepare for this exciting 
event!  The Christmas Program is December 19th at 7:00 p.m.  Please look 
for emails from classroom teachers in regards to costumes. 
  
EVENTS AHEAD 
  
6.  JUNIOR HIGH SCIENCE FAIR begins tomorrow 12/8 at 8:00 
a.m.  Students are required to drop off their project promptly at 8:00 a.m in 
Hegarty Hall.  Due to an unrelated event, The students must retrieve their 
projects at 3:00 p.m 
7.  ALL SCHOOL MASS TOMORROW @ 8:15- HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION - 
IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 
8. ALL SCHOOL MASS FRIDAY 12/13  @8:15 - OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE 
9. Faculty Meeting - December 15th HALF DAY SCHEDULE  
10. LAS POSADAS PRAYER SERVICE - December 16th 
11. December 17th - FALL SPORTS BANQUET  7:00 P.M 
12. December 19th - Noon dismissal - CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 7:00 P.M   
13. December 22ND – Jan 2nd – No school, no daycare. School will be closed for repairs. 
Open Jan 5th 
  
  Have a great week! 
  
Mrs. Z 
 


